DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

November 26, 1999
TO: G. W. Cunningham, Technical Director

FROM: R. Arcaro, Hanford Site Representative
M. Sautman, Hanford Site Representative

SUBJ:  Activity Report for the Week Ending November 26, 1999

A. Bechtel Hanford, Inc. (BHI) Personnel Changes. Steven Liedle, President of BHI, is being
appointed President and General Manager of Bechtel Nevada. BHI Vice President and Manager
of Operations Michael Hughes will take over as BHI President and Thomas Logan, currently the
Manager of Decommissioning Projects, will become the Vice President and Manager of
Operations. All appointments will be effective in early January 2000.

B. Tank 101-SY Transfer: Lockheed Martin Hanford Company is completing its corrective
actions following the suspension of the DOE Readiness Assessment. Primary improvement
activities are in the area of conduct of operations. It is expected that LMHC will re-declare
readiness the first week in December. Readiness assessment activities will begin shortly
thereafter. Itislikely that the readiness assessment will be underway during the Board's
scheduled visit to Hanford December 9. (3-A)

cc: Board members



